ROLLING RIVER SCHOOL DIVISION

BOX 1170, MINNEDOSA, MANITOBA RO0J 1EO0
TELEPHONE 204-867-2754 FAX 204-867-2037
EMAIL rrsd@rrsd.mb.ca

July 2018

Dear Schoo‘I Trustee Candidate

Thank you for considering a nomination in the October 24, 2018 election for School Board
Trustee for Rolling River School Division.

Attached are some Rolling River School Division policies related to trustees, some information
about trusteeship in Manitoba and the Manitoba School Boards Association publication School
Boards and Trusteeship in Manitoba.

Other informative resources are located on the Manitoba School Boards Association web site
located at:
http://www.mbschoolboards.ca/
http://www.mbschoolboards.ca/elections2018.php

The Manitoba School Boards Association will host School Board Candidate Information Sessions
in Winnipeg and Brandon (see attached notice).

For more election information that potential candidates for School Trustee should be aware of
before seeking election, please contact Jean Garbolinsky, Rolling River Senior Election Official,
igarbolinsky@rrsd.mb.ca.

Also attached is the Rolling River School Division Ward By-Law (1/2018) and map.

Please note: The Rolling River School Division Board of Trustees reduced the number of
Trustees from ten trustees to six trustees effective with the 2018 School Board Trustee
elections. With the change in structure of the Board, the current Board will consider a proposal
to revise the Board meeting schedule and Committee structure prior to the election. Currently
regular Board meetings are scheduled twice per month from September to June on Wednesday
at 6:30 p.m. in Minnedosa, MB. This format is subject to change.

Sincerely,

Kathlyn McNabb
Secretary-Treasurer

e T. Maduke, Chairperson e V. McKay, Vice-Chairperson

—

e M. Ploshynsky, Superintendent e K. McNabb, Secretary-Treasurer



